Date: 19.12.23



Welcome to our Newsletter

Head teacher's message

Well what an amazing couple of weeks we have had at Moor Row Primary School. Christmas has definitely been in full swing.

I hope everyone enjoyed the EYFS and KS1 Nativity as well as the KS2 carols. A couple of the school council visited St. John church and decorated a Christmas tree with decorations made by the children across the school. Year 3 & 4 also visited the Warm Hub at Emmanuel Church. They sang songs and also shared information about their tree planting project. Further news about the success of this project will shared in the new year.

The whole school took part in our charity reindeer walk along the cycle path. We had a number of positive comments from members of the public about the children's manners and behaviour. This also resulted in a member of the public making a donation to the school in support of the charity.

The Christmas dinner was a success with the children and the children from KS2 who attended Shrek at Blackpool had an amazing time. I think the staff enjoyed it too!

On Tuesday 16th January at 3.30 pm we are holding a parent reading workshop for KS2 (Junior) parents. Reading is a focus for homework and I'm sure you will find this particularly useful to enable you to support your children in this very important area of the curriculum. Please see the booking form sent from the office – this also identifies if you require child care.

Just to make you aware that there have been a few positive cases of Covid in school over the past couple of weeks - so please be vigilant to children's symptoms.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support at school. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Kind Regards Jacqui Beavis



Overall attendance 95.65 % 6.9.23 – 19.12.23









Moor Row Community Primary
School
'Learning for Life'
Manners, Respect, Success

Moor Row Community Primary School

Learning for life



3	Month
Ca	alenda

JANUARY

FEBRUARY

MARCH

Thursday 7th March

World Book Day & Themed lunch

WB 11th March Year

3 / 4 Swimming

WEEK 01

WEEK 02

WEEK 03

WEEK 04

WEEK 05

Wednesday 3rd - Term starts, children return.

Tuesday 16th January **KS2 Parent Reading**

Thursday 18th – Theme

Wednesday 24th - KS1 Trip to the Beacon

Year 5/6 Bikeability

Workshop 3,30 pm

lunch

WB 12th February

HALF TERM

WB: Monday 26th -

Scholastic Book Fair

WB 18th March Year 3 / 4 Swimming.

Cumbria Fortnight

Cumbria Fortnight

Tuesday 26th March Jubilee Club Matilda Performance in school.

Open Afternoon School finish 1.15 pm

Safeguarding



Cumbria Safeguarding Children Partnership (CSCB) are available if you have concerns about the wellbeing of any child. More information can be found at www.cumbrialscb.com

Tel: 0333 2401727

Moor Row Community Primary School

'Learning for Life' Manners, Respect, Success